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3	June,	2019	
Claire	Spencer	
36	Myles	Road,		
Newlyn	North,		
Victoria	3364	

To	whom	it	may	concern,	

I’m	honoured	to	be	able	to	write	a	letter	of	recommendation	for	Peter	Mumme	whom	I	have	
known	for	7	years,	originally	meeting	at	The	Tibetan	Rime	Buddhist	Institute	where	he	
oversaw	video	and	sound	production	for	teachings	as	well	as	assisted	in	the	day	to	day	
runnings	of	the	centre.	As	long	as	we	(my	husband	Tamkey)	and	I	have	known	Peter,	he	has	
always	advocated	for	the	arts	with	a	passionate	lean	towards	storytelling	through	the	
medium	of	music,	sound	and	video.	When	working	at	the	Centre,	he	was	able	to	draw	
dialogue	and	meaning	from	the	Rinpoche	there	(a	senior	teacher)	and	translate	that	into	
something	that	resonated	and	was	shareable	amongst	the	community.	I	feel	that	this	is	a	
strength	he	brings	to	any	project	he	works	on,	as	he	continues	to	seek	out	arts	projects	that	
both	draw	on	his	extensive	skills	and	passions.	His	past	it	testament	to	this,	with	his	ongoing	
advocacy	for	indigenous	community	arts	projects.	What	is	more	remarkable,	is	that	he	does	
this	incredible	job	of	bringing	together	different	groups	of	people	and	organically	finding	the	
story,	sharing	it,	producing	it	and	then	has	absolutely	no	ego	about	it	at	all,	which	makes	him	
both	a	rarity	and	pleasure	to	work	with.	I	have	no	qualms	in	telling	you	that	in	supporting	his	
next	big	project	you’ll	be	investing	in	a	true	artist,	collaborator	and	story	teller,	and	
something	that	will	open	hearts	and	minds.		

Please	feel	free	to	contact	me	if	you’d	like	to	talk	further.	

Warm	regards,	

Claire	Spencer	

	

Co-Founder	

http://www.lojongmeditation.com/		

Ph:	0409	414	665	


